
The CRAVEN ROAD FENCE belongs to the City of Toronto.  If you 

want them to come and fix the boards across from you, please use 

this QR code, fill in the request, attach a few photos! 

 

 

https://bit.ly/fix-fence 

 

 

 

Delivered by the Craven Road Residents Association 
 

https://bit.ly/fix-fence

